KING'S KATCHUP

To "catch you up" on the Gospel work of Jim and Pat King

Dear Ones in the Lord,

Since our last letter the jails have opened up for us to have access to the Inmates and we are happy about that. We have the usual mix of people to work with, those that are not too interested, and those who have had their eyes opened and are hungry for the truth.



Arriving at the jail to do the Bible class in the wmen's dorm.

In this edition of our letter, we speak more of the work with the women. Each week Jim goes to one jail to minister to the men and Pat goes to another to have a class for the women.

Pat Starts off with prayer and then sings with the Inmates. The women like to sing, and many know songs they learned in church years ago before

they decided to leave the truth and live in sin.

It is interesting to hear them ask to sing songs they learned in Sunday School, like: "Jesus loves Me", "Victory in Jesus", "This little light of mine", and "Amazing grace".

Not all of them have church backgrounds; some have never heard the gospel and are being challenged to give their lives to Jesus for the first time. What a wide open mission field! Pat strums along, playing the chords on her instrument, called a "Q-chord" and this helps keep the women on tune (sometimes!)

Sometimes Pat explains a Scripture passage and other times we enlarge each page of a CHICK tract and she gives the gospel that way. Then there are a lot of lady's Christian books that have good ideas about how to help people understand the gospel.



Singing with the Inmates.

This is a wonderful ministry for Christian woman. Chec

Christian women. Check with your local Sheriff's office to see if your county has a "faith based program" in your county jail.

A big **THANK YOU** to those of you who helped us restock on Bibles. We have



Using Bible stories, one way of teaching the Lord's truth.

enough for the time being.

Thank you also, for your personal support; we can do what we do because of you! Sincerely in CHRIST,

Jimland Pat
Received #40 - 04

MISSION ADDRESS:

Maranatha Baptist Mission P. O. Box 160 Hilliard, FL 32046-0160 Phone: 904-607-5421

Jim and Pat King

If you feel the Lord would have you give a special gift for literature work in Brazil please send your check to the mission designated for that purpose.

HOME ADDRESS:

128 Stonegate Pass Davenport, FL 33897 Home Phone: 863-547-8551 Jimandpat10@yahoo.com